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To:   Dear County Director of Social Services 
 

Attention:  Medicaid Program Administrators 
Medicaid Supervisors 
Medicaid Leadworkers  
Medicaid Trainers  

 

Subject:  LTC and PML Issues Webinar  
 
Date:   July 22, 2016 
 

The purpose of this letter is to notify counties about an upcoming webinar titled “LTC 
and PML Issues”.   The LTC Task Force has developed training in an effort to assist 
counties and ensure correct benefits are provided to beneficiaries.  It also identifies the 
most common LTC evidence errors discovered while completing this project.  

This webinar will be presented on July 28, 2016, at 10:00 a.m.  Attendees can connect at the 
following URL: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/3912634493742173956.  After registering, 
you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar Please 
ensure that at least one supervisor or other staff participates on the call.   This webinar will also 
be available in the Learning Gateway for future training needs.    

If you have any questions, please contact Gina Hamilton or Sandy Danner at 919-813-5315.   

 
 

Sincerely 

        
Regina W. Bell  
OST Manager 

 
 

             Barbara M. Daniels 
        OST Manager    
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